Notice for All Participating Institutes

As per the Direction by the Hon’ble Supreme Court in Judgement of Dar-
Us Slam case WP(c) 267/2017, MoHFW /DGHS/MCC are directed to
conduct the counselling for All India Character seats of Universities for
the academic year of 2017-18. In this connection, as you are aware
reporting of the candidates to the institutes for first round of counselling
has been started from 16t July 2017 to 22nd July 2017(up to 5:00 PM) and
candidate will report to their allotted colleges with original
documents/ certificates.

To prevent the candidates from seat blocking, Participating Institutes are
requested to keep original documents/ certificates in their custody till the
candidates remain admitted in the institute. The original
documents/certificates should be only given back to the candidates if
candidate resigns from the college or gets relieved for the up-gradation to
another institute during further rounds of counselling.
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